
 

Memorandum  

Date: September 22, 2005 
 
To: Board of Supervisors 
 
From: Robert Geis, C.P.A. 
 
Subject: Retiree Health Insurance Benefit Plan 
 
CC: Christina Toma, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

Oscar Peters, Retirement Administrator 
Mike Brown, County Executive Officer 

 
 
 
Request for continuation of hearing currently set for September 27, 2005 
regarding Retiree Health Insurance Benefit Plan to the Board of Supervisors’ 
meeting of November 8, 2005. The County Executive Officer, Retirement 
Administrator, County Counsel and the Auditor-Controller reviewed the draft final 
report and believe that there are issues and recommendations that need further 
refinement. In order to finalize the report, provide for Board Agenda management 
issues and allow attendance at the meeting by the CEO, A-C and Retirement 
Administrator, it is requested that the hearing be reset for November 8, 2005.   


